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District	Releases	Morrison	From	Contract	

	
During	an	emergency	meeting	on	Thursday,	October	5,	2017,	the	Hamilton	

Local	School	District	Board	of	Education	voted	unanimously	to	release	William	J.	
Morrison	III	from	his	contract.	
	

Our	Board	of	Education	released	the	following	statement:	
	

“We	worked	as	quickly	as	the	legal	system	would	allow	in	regards	to	matters	
involving	our	former	superintendent.	He	has	been	released	from	his	contract	
effective	immediately.	

	
Our	community	has	used	words	like	disappointed,	upset,	and	frustrated	

when	describing	their	feelings	in	regards	to	the	recent	news	of	our	former	
superintendent,	and	we	understand	how	you	feel.	
	

However,	please	know	that	this	does	not	define	our	school	district	or	
community.	Does	it	impact	our	former	superintendent?	Yes!	Does	it	define	us?	
Absolutely	Not!	
	

The	communities	that	we	serve	are	proud,	caring	and	accomplished.	
Everyone	can	take	pride	in	the	Hamilton	Local	School	District	because	our	students	
are	still	the	same	students,	our	teachers	are	still	the	same	teachers,	and	our	current	
leadership	has	worked	tirelessly,	spending	many	hours	away	from	their	families,	to	
guide	our	district	through	this	difficult	time.	
	

The	event	that	took	place	last	weekend	will	rest	on	our	former	
superintendent’s	shoulders,	not	ours.	We	will	continue	providing	outstanding	
educational	opportunities	to	our	students,	we	will	cheer	loudly	for	all	of	our	teams	
and	organizations,	we	will	continue	to	stand	tall	wearing	our	Hamilton	Green	and	
Gold,	and	we	will	come	out	of	this	stronger	and	better	than	ever	before.”	
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